
 

Results of the Fire Department Reimbursement Program Survey-2024 

**All results are for individuals who responded to this survey** 

1. 100% of those who responded to this survey have received a grant using this program in the past 3 years.  

 
2. Funds were used for: 
Foam 
Absorbent 
Other equipment 

 
3. 100% of those who responded to this survey were assisted by District Staff during the application process 

and were very satisfied with assistance from District Staff.  

 

4. No input was given on the open-ended questions on the survey. Those questions were: 

-What challenges arose while using the grant? 

-What types of programs, equipment, or training would help conserve groundwater? 

-Do you have suggestions or ideas for improving this program? 

 

5. Staff Notes: 

Currently, the Fire Department Reimbursement has no maximum dollar amount for foam and has a $1,000 
maximum for special foam disbursing nozzles.  

 

6. Staff recommendation: 

Remove any maximum amounts, as we have never reached the full budget amount for this program.  


